
Menominee EAA Chapter 

1672 is holding an 

informational social 

gathering for teens aged 15 

to 19 and their parents. 

An Open House at the  

Menominee Airport Terminal 

Wednesday, May 14th from 5 PM to 7 PM 
Pizza and refreshments will be available at the event. 

Local pilots will explain the requirements and the training process. We will find you 

a free EAA Young Eagles flight at an airport near you. This entitles you to an online 

ground school course worth $500 which will kickstart your journey to pilot. 

EAA Chapter 1672 has been selected to award a prestigious Ray 

Aviation Scholarship ($12,000) to a qualifying individual to help 

earn your private pilot certificate. Other chapter scholarships are 

available. 

Use the QR code to access additional information available on the 

Menominee EAA Chapter 1672 Facebook page. 

Contact EAA1672NL@gmail.com with questions or to let us know 

you are coming. Walk-ins always welcome. 
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